P.O. Box 189

Aniak, Alaska 99557 Ph: (907)675-4481

email: cityofaniak@gmail.com

Public Works Monthly Report

March has seen all different weather, and we have tried our best to deal with the

roads without putting unnecessary strain on our grader. We have been staying on top

of the sewer systems and have been meeting with Missy and Bruce Werba. We have

been keeping up with the Fire Station, with the water freezing a couple of times

throughout the month and hauled another 250 gallons into the main heat tank. AC.

CO. donated a pallet of water that we brought to the High School in the event of an

emergency. We have started our full-time position employee, teaching him the

basics of the job. We plan on dealing with the dump again soon, as well as the

lagoon.

Francis Vaska and Public Works Department